
Minutes of Meeting 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

Date: March 1968 

Time: 8:45 P.M. 

Members Present: Lyons, Hoy, Taylor and Butler 

This special meeting was called to consider a request 
for zoning certificate for construction of a restaurant 
on a proposed lot in the EC area on Route 48 south of 
Whipp Road. Mr. Pierce Wood represented the requester. 
The proposed lot had no outlet to public thoroughfare 
other than Route 48. The proposed arrangement does not 
meet the ordinance requirements for EC zoning area. It 
was the opinion of tbe Commission that a development 
plan for the entire EC area should be presented and 
approved before individual lots are developed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

.;r!N' 
Johij/Mann Butler, Secretary 


